28t August, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Redbanks School Mudrun is being held again this year on Friday, 20t
October, 2017. Last year, Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic School had 50
students tackle the 4km obstacle course. The activity involves the student going
through chest deep ponds, crossing log bridges, climbing cargo nets and getting
very, very muddy. This year, students from Grades 3 to 6 are invited to
participate. The cost is $20 per student, which needs to be paid to the school
with the slip below by Thursday 21st September, 2017. If you have any queries,
please contact the school.

Regards

Therese Kelly Paul Egan

Teacher Acting Principal
Redbanks School Mudrun

L (name of parent/guardian) give permission

fOr i, (name of student) to participate in the 2017

Redbanks School Mudrun. I agree to pay the $20 entry fee to the school office by

Thursday, 21st September, 2017.

Signed: ..o (parent/guardian) Date: .......cccccevveeevervecercernenn.

IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY CATHOLIC SCHOOL
10 McCann Crescent. Lenah Valley TAS 7008 P 03 6228 3335 E ihms@catholic.tas.edu.au




Friday 20 October 2017

A great challenge for students and teachers of all levels of fitness

$20.00 per student / $20.00 per teacher

Over 30 obstacles on the course

Over 800 students participated each year

Age Times
Grade3to 6 10:30AM
Grade 7to 8 11:00AM

Grade 9to 10 11:30AM
Grade 11to 12 12:00PM
Teachers Run in student races

Click on link below to register your school
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NBWHX86
Entries close Friday 6 October 2017

| edba n kb Check out our Facebook page for more information or contact
the A PRl g Blair Brownless - blairbrownless@gmail.com or 0437 989 479




